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NOTE OF ZOOM MEETING OF COMMUNITY COUNCILLORS, CHURCH AND CORONA VIRUS GROUP  
HELD ON  22 June 2020 

Item  
1 MEMBERS PRESENT & APOLOGIES 
 In attendance Apologies 

G Smith, R Freel, R Craig,  N Wood, A Graham, J Young. Rev S Cutler Y Gardiner 

Chair George Smith welcomes all to the zoom virtual meeting and indicated that he wished to 
update the group on the progress of our funding application.  The community council had been 
successful with its application to Banks group and had just received delivery of the petrol 
mower which had an electric start.  
20 Amazon tablets had also been purchased and although none of the senior citizens groups 
required access a number of nominations had been received, the school and trust jack 
foundation would also receive some. 
R Freel updated the group on the SLC renewable energy fund application. The application had 
been accepted however it was still sitting at claim stage awaiting processing and had been at 
this stage for over 10 days. He advised that some items had been ordered for the activity packs 
however the use of the school to advise parents and collect would not be available as the 
school finishes up on Wednesday this week.  Benches to allow residents at Lintaugh sheltered 
housing and Avonhaugh were also added to the list of purchases. 
 
Paige would be asked to contact the volunteers to seek to find out what food vouchers they 
would prefer.  
  
G Smith asked Rev Cutler on the Hope café mental health initiative and advised that he would 
speak to the banks group regards making an application to help this mental health initiative.  
J Young asked if any funding could be provided to volunteers to litter pick due to SLC resources 
being depleted. JY asked to provide costs and that we would examine this request. 
 
Some general discussion on the food bank initiative and other areas of what’s happening in the 
village took place.  Chair also advised that the CC were trying to assist with an application for a 
pharmacy in the village that was stalling.    

 

 
 

 DATE OF NEXT MEETING 
To be agreed. 

 


